
 

 
 

 
395 Express Lanes Construction Update – April 2018 

 
Construction activities continue in the I-395 corridor between Edsall Road in Fairfax County to Eads 
Street in Arlington County. The following activities are what the surrounding communities can expect in 
the upcoming weeks: 
 

 Removal and replacement of barrier between existing HOV lanes and northbound general 
purpose lanes along I-395 
 

 Installation of duct bank and conduit in the existing HOV lanes 
 

 Installation of sound walls along southbound I-395 between Seminary Road and Duke Street 
 

 Installation of temporary barriers for traffic shift in anticipation of construction activity to widen the 
southbound I-395 general purpose lanes between Duke Street and Edsall Road 

 

 Modifications to the south parking lot on the Pentagon Reservation 
 
Drivers are advised to travel safely and pay attention to on-road signage if traveling in this area during the 
closure. Visit http://www.395ExpressLanes.com to view additional lane closure information and to sign up 
for e-newsletters and traffic alerts. 
 

http://www.395expresslanes.com/

